
 

 

 

24 June 2015 

 

Statistics New Zealand 

info@stats.govt.nz 

 

Ref: OIA 1592  

 

Dear Sir/Madam  

 

Transfer of Official Information Act request  

 

On 22 June 2015 I received an email from Kathryn Greenbrook requesting, under the Official 

Information Act 1982, the following information:  

 

“Can I please have access to the most recent income statistics broken down by industry, 

occupation and gender.” 

 
Those available at the moment don't enable the drill-down from industry to occupation. 
 

I am transferring this request to you, under section 14(b)(i) of the Official Information Act, as I 

believe that this information is held by another department, organisation or Minister of the Crown.  

 

Kathryn Greenbrook’s request and a copy of my letter advising her of this transfer are attached for 

your information.  

 

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, or if you require any further 

assistance, please contact oia@mbie.govt.nz.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 
 

 

Alan Witcombe 

Manager, Ministerial Services 

Organisational Strategy and Support 

 


